M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
August 29, 2016
RE:
School Resource Officer Agreement

2016-2017


Attached for your review and approval is the agreement with the 
Boone County Sheriff’s office for School Resource Officers for the 
2016-2017 school year.  The agreement has been updated since it
was initially approved at the July 2016 board meeting.
I recommend the board approve the School Resource Officers Agreement, as presented.
Eric McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
